MESSAGE TO YOUR SENATORS
· [bookmark: _GoBack]“Senator 			.  I am urging your continued support for the Governor’s budget proposal to allow stop arm cameras on school buses to help us reduce the incidence of motorists illegally passing our school buses.
· The Governor has included the proposal in his budget.  We are pleased that the Senate accepted that proposal in its one-house budget bill and we are asking that you be vigilant to any efforts to take the camera proposal out of the final budget bill.
· Thank you for your continuing support for school bus safety and your support for this critical Stop Arm Camera initiative.”

